
Subject: Re: Non core packages shouldn't be under ultimatepp umbrella
organization on GitHub
Posted by mirek on Mon, 15 Feb 2021 07:26:52 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

koldo wrote on Mon, 15 February 2021 08:15Actually we are receiving reports of Bazaar
packages failing.
Please take the actions without breaking actual code.

can you be more specific please? do you mean originally bazaar packages downloaded through
upphub?

are reports in this forum or who is reporting?

mirek
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